


Overview: Continuing Developments

EXARC Output

EXARC Management
New website
Discord and Working Groups

The EXARC Show Podcast
EXARC Blog
EXARC Journal

Experimental Archaeology Conference



EXARC Management
The continuous development of EXARC over the last 24
years has been due to the diligence and dedication of
the previous management. In order to ensure that their
good work continues, we have restructured the internal
management of EXARC into three central teams, each
run by a manager. In this way, we can ensure that all
tasks are completed efficiently and effectively, and that
any future handovers in management can be as
sustainable as possible.
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New Website
2025 sees the launch of our brand
new website at www.exarc.org. The
website will continue to develop and
grow as we work through the initial
technical issues, add all necessary
content, and build up our team of
dedicated website volunteers.



Our new EXARC blog officially launched
in early 2025, and now has a dedicated
team of volunteers who will be
coordinating it and creating posts that
showcase the activity and research of
our EXARC members.

The EXARC Show podcast will
continue to develop, now with three
sub-series (EXARC Extracts, EXARC
Encounters, and EXARC Showcase).
The show is planned to join the
Archaeology Podcast Network.



We are planning to further develop the
Working Groups that we established in
2024. Our goal is to offer more live
virtual events and discussions for all of
the working groups, with the help of our
Discord volunteers and Working Group
Coordinators. 

Working GroupsWorking Groups
Discord 

Textiles
Archaeological Science
Re-enactment
Roman Experimental Archaeology
Digitalisation
Communication and Education
Building Practices



Thanks to our dedicated team of volunteers at the
EXARC Journal, the online journal now has its own
website at www.exarc.net. We aim to develop the
journal even further in the coming year.

As of 2025, we
will no longer
be publishing
the physical
journal digest.



The fourteenth Experimental Archaeology
Conference will be taking place from May 12-
16 . In the first EAC to be held outside of
Europe, EXARC would like to extend our
thanks to the Federal University of Paraná
(UFPR) - one of the oldest universities in Brazil
- who will be hosting the conference on site at
their campus in Curitiba, which is the capital
city of the state of Paraná. 

th

The conference will be hybrid, and online participation is free.
www.exarc.org/page/eac14-experimental-archaeology-conference-2025-curitiba

https://www.exarc.org/page/eac14-experimental-archaeology-conference-2025-curitiba


Finances
2022-2026







Since January we have set staff positions, and so have planned the budget accordingly
We do not plan at this point any new (EU) projects
Our reserves will increase to abve €20,000 once the final payment comes in from the RETOLD project. 
Due to upcoming costs and a decrease in membership, we decided to reconsider certain annual costs,
such as the printed PR products (EXARC Journal Digest)



Thank you!


